
 
From: Craig Hall  
Sent: 17 August 2021 09:54
To: Hilary Saunders 
Subject: Stone sample
 
 
Hi Hilary
 
Hope your few days off were kind to you and relaxing?
 
First of all I would like to thankyou again for assisting me with the notice of amendment on our
windows and please note I have dated/posted on the plot boundary as soon as Wendy sent it to

me on the 13th Sept.
 
As per conditions 6 & 7 on my approval notice please find attached some photos of stone we
wish to use on our build. The stone is sourced locally from the Esk Valley from which around 98%
stone houses in the village are built from thus reducing our carbon foot print rather than source
nationally. Each course is 150mm (6’’) including the mortar bed giving us a more realistic and in
proportion wall to the bungalow which isn’t high. The colour is from the same seam in the quarry
which you can see is varied but this is the same for the neighbouring properties and we are very
pleased and excited with the match and keeping up the appearance of houses in the
conservation area. Houses in the village have a mixture of herringbone finish predominately in
larger properties with slate roofs and pitched/split faces in the smaller properties with pantile
roofs.
For the roof as per planning notice we have picked a pantile ‘Old English type’ to go alongside
the stone and compliment.
The phots include a build sample at Port Mulgrave on a house and one in Whitby showing the
same sample and size.
 
We hope this is to your liking/approval please and we look forward in hearing from you when
you have caught up after your break.
 
Kind Regards
Craig Hall
 

 




